
 
Kathi Litt 
3240 Mavis Road 
Mississauga, ON 
L5C 3K1  

Tel: (905) 283-4247 
Fax:(905) 566-2737    

July 21, 2006    

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
Attention: Ms. K. Walli, Board Secretary

  

Dear Ms. Walli:  

Re: RP-2004-0205

  

Enersource Hydro Mississauga Inc. ( Enersource ) supports the proposed amendments 
to the Standard Supply Service Code.  Enersource is presently conducting a Smart Meter 
pilot project with 550 of its customers, pursuant to its Third Tranche Conservation and 
Demand Management program.  Some of these customers have expressed interest in a 
proposed time of use pricing program.  The proposed amendments will facilitate acting 
on that expression of interest.   

Enersource finds it curious that a distributor who intends to act on these amendments will 
require prior OEB approval.  The same outcome may be achieved by conditioning 
eligibility by the criteria identified in the July 12, 2006 letter.    

Sincerely   

K. Litt 
Regulatory Affairs Advisor  



This document was created with Win2PDF available at http://www.daneprairie.com.
The unregistered version of Win2PDF is for evaluation or non-commercial use only.

http://www.daneprairie.com

